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4 HOUSING WORKING GROUP (AN42-2009)  
 
Reference is made to Article I of the minute of meeting of this Committee of 12th May, 2008 wherein it 
was agreed to establish a cross-party Working Group to consider Social Housing/Council Housing in 
Dundee. 
 
It is considered that the Working Group has been beneficial and it is therefore proposed that its remit 
be extended to including any housing issues which Group Leaders or Depute Lord Provost Borthwick 
may wish to discuss. 
 
It is recommended that the Committee approve accordingly. 
 


